
Friday 18 February 2022 

Ethos Statement “I notice that we are the same and I notice that we are different—to be both is OK” 

Spring 2 Diary Dates 

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 

during this term; 
18.02.2022 Break up for Half Term 
28.02.2022 Return to School 
03.03.2022 World Book Day 
04.03.2022 KS1 Author Visit in School 
03.03.2022 Year 1 Great Fire of London Day 
18.03.2022 Red Nose Day 
21.03.2022 Year 6—History Visitor—John Hussey 
27.03.2022 Mothers/Spring Fundraiser 
31.03.2022 Year 1 Zog Theatre Trip 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this 

number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be 

answered for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report for 

the week ending  11 February 2022: 

Rec A 87.6%  Rec B  86.2% 
1a     96.3%      1b 94.8%  
2a   93.8%  2b 86.5% 
3a 97.3%  3b 95%  
4a 94.4%  4b 98.5%  Total School: 93.1% 
5a 93.6%  5b 92.9% 
6a 92.6%  6b 95%  6c 90% 

Bun Sale and Tombola—Raising Money for a 
Defibrillator 
On Monday we held a bun sale and tombola to 
help us raise money towards getting a 
defibrillator fitted on the school grounds. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came and took part. So far we 
have raised £166.57 towards our target. 
 

Unfortunately, due to bad weather we 
had to postpone Fridays bun sale and 
Tombola, but rest assured we will be 
rescheduling this after half term. 

World Book Day— 3 March 2022 
On Thursday 3rd March we will be celebrating 25 years of 
World Book Day. To celebrate, this year we are asking all 
children to make a book character out of a potato!  
 
Can all potato characters be brought into school on the 
morning of Monday 28th February where they will be 
judged and our winners will be chosen in an assembly on 
Tuesday 1st March!  
 
The winners will receive a book voucher.  
 
This is a great opportunity for children to discuss their 
characters and the books they appear in. 

 

Here are just a few ideas 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Please note: we are NOT dressing up for World Book Day, 
children should attend school in their school uniform on 
this day.   

PLEASE SEE PAGE 3 FOR THE MENU THAT DAY 

NEW School Lunch Menu 
On Monday 28 February we will be 
launching our NEW lunch menu for 
school dinners. 
 
We are committed to providing a 

wide variation of meals which provide nutritional balance. 
 
If you pay for your child’s school dinners (i.e. if your child is 
not entitled to Free School Meals) these are payable on 
ParentPay.  
 
The cost of school dinners is £2.20 per day and for this your 
child will have access to a salad bar, be able to chose from 
three hot meals and be provided with a pudding or fruit. 
 
We cater for allergies and dietary preferences each day. 
 
Please see our new menu on our website here: Menu 

Family Consultation Evening 
You should have received a letter this week 
and a text message asking you to book your 
slot for you Family Consultation evening on 
either 1 or 3 March. 

https://parkspringprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners/


ABSENCE REPORTING 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO REPORT 

YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE IF THEY 

ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND SCHOOL 

VIA THE OFFICE OR VIA TEXT TO 

THE ABSENCE MOBILE 07891 

274260. THIS INCLUDES IF THEY 

HAVE TESTED POSITIVE FOR 

COVID-19 

FAILURE TO DO THIS WILL RESULT 

IN YOUR CHILD’S ABSENCE BEING 

MARKES AS UNAUTHORISED 

Children's Flu Clinic 
Intra Health/School Nursing Team will be holding one final catch up clinic for children’s Flu immunisation, on 
Tuesday 8th March, at Armley Children’s Centre, between 3:45pm and 5:45pm. 
  

If they would like to book a place, please call Tel: 03333 583 397 (option 2 ext 3). You can also call this number to check if 
your child has already had this in school.  
 
Please note there are limited spaces at this clinic and they will be allocating them on a first come first served basis. 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running!  
Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/park-spring/digital-book-
club to browse the latest books and order online.  
 
For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school 
will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 
 
Please place your order online by March 7th 2022. 

Cross Country Representation 
Last week we had a true Park Springer representing 
our school in the Leeds Cross Country finals at 
Temple Newsam.  
 
Daisy H went along to the races that were held for 
the winners of the local Cross Country events that 
were held earlier in the year. She ran a really good 
race and we are now looking 
forward to making up a team for 
the next event!  
 
Well done Daisy and thank you 
for representing Park Spring! 

Friendship Week In Reception 
Last week in Reception it was Friendship Week and 
children have been thinking about what we do to be 
good friends to each other. We have made friendship 
trees with handprints for leaves. Each of them are an 
example of how someone has been a good friend!  
 

 

Year 2—A Day in the Life of a Victorian Child 
On Tuesday Year 2 went on a trip to Armley Mills! It was such an 
exciting day. They spent time in a Victorian schoolroom with a very 
strict teacher who they had to call master! They learnt the 3 R’s: 
Reading, Writing and Arithmetic and learnt all about punishments 
in school! Some of us had to wear the dunce hat, some of us had a 
left hand corrector and some of us even got put in a tin bathtub for 
being disobedient!  It was a fantastic day. 
 

Year 3 Synagogue Trip 
We had a BRILLIANT trip to the Synagogue this week. The children were impeccably 
behaved, and showed respect by listening well and asking lots of questions.  

We learnt that the Torah scroll is made from animal skin and is 30m long, the boys 
had to wear a kippah skull caps and the children were really good at spotting over 
100 Star of David symbols around the Synagogue.  

The children were also amazed at the beautiful stained glass windows which were 
around 200 years old!  

 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/park-spring/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/park-spring/digital-book-club



